The school is being proactive in
order to support pupils with SEN
which is reassuring because we
may not identify anything at
home. So the help is much
appreciated.

Mr La

Schoolis very supportive
and advises me on how
to support my children
at home. The SENCo is
approachable and
friendly.
Mrs Akyeamdon



